
This community newsletter is sent out monthly on behalf of tawalink.com, Tawa’s community website since 2002.

More regular community updates are available if you join more than 2070 other Tawa residents on neighbourly.co.nz  
You can opt for daily updates or weekly updates from that site.

COMMUNITY NEWS SUPPLEMENT
Early December 2015

THIS EDITION IS A SUPPLEMENTARY NEWSLETTER.  THE LAST ISSUE FOR 2015 WILL BE SENT OUT PRIOR TO CHRISTMAS.

‘TOOT FOR TUCKER’ IN TAWA
Toot for Tucker will be run by Tawa Rotary in conjunction with the Tawa Volunteer Fire Brigade and 
the Lions Club of Tawa on Monday 7th and Tuesday 8th December from 6pm-8pm around the streets 
of Tawa.  Non perishable items only please.  All goods donated will go to the Tawa Salvation Army 
Food Bank. 

TAWA LIONS COMMUNITY CHRISTMAS PARADE
Saturday, 5th December at 2pm.  The parade begins at Tawa School 
in Oxford Street, proceeds north along the Main Road and  finishes in 
Surrey Street.

Bring along all the family to see a range of floats, bands, clowns and 
of course Santa.

MEMORIAL SERVICE TO CELEBRATE STEVE DOWALL’S LIFE
Steve Dowall has been missing on Aoraki Mt Cook since 
Thursday 26 November.  With the blessing of his family, a 
memorial service to celebrate Steve’s life will be held at 
2.00pm on Thursday 17 December at Tawa Baptist Church, 
Main Road, Tawa.  All are welcome.

A resident of Tawa and with his children having gone 
through local schools (Redwood School and Tawa College), 
Steve had been working with United Nations relief in 
Myanmar in recent times.  He was back in New Zealand 
on annual leave and was climbing in his beloved South Island mountains when he went missing.

The thoughts and prayers of many local people are with his family at this sad time, as per the many 
tributes expressed on Facebook.   


